
Supplement to November 18, 2024 
 MPWMD Board Packet 

Attached are copies of letters sent and/or received between October 17, 2024 and November 13, 
2024.  These letters are listed in the Monday, November 18, 2024 Board Packet under Letters 
Received.  

Author Addressee Date Topic 

David J. Stoldt Senators Alex Padilla 
and 
Laphonza Butler 

10/10/2024 Support for $60,000,000 for 
Environmental Infrastructure 
under the Corps of Engineers 
Construction 

Gary Cursio and 
Gian Pepe 

David Stoldt 10/21/2024 Thank you for sponsorship of 
the 34th Annual Nick 
Lombardo Memorial Golf 
Tournament 

David J. Stoldt Congressman Panetta 10/25/2024 Request to encourage the 
Committee to defer to the 
Senate’s proposed level of 
$60,000,000 for 
Environmental Infrastructure 
under the Corps of Engineers 
Construction 

Melodie Chrislock MPWMD Board 11/8/2024 Cal-Am Complaint from 
Pasadena 

Mayor Tyller 
Williamson 

MPWMD Board 11/12/2024 Support for proposed 
MPWMD water allocation 
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